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May 12, 2004

Honorable Larry Phillips

King County Council

516 Third Avenue, 12th Floor

Seattle, WA  98104

Dear Council Chair Phillips,

King County Ordinance 10981 directs the King Conservation District to submit to the King County Council its annual program of work by June 1st of each year for the upcoming calendar year.  The King Conservation District respectfully submits its 2005 Program of Work and associated draft motion for review by the King County Council.

Sincerely,

Max Prinsen

District Board of Supervisor, Chair

Enclosures (2)

cc:  Ron Sims, King County Executive; Pete Von Riechbauer, Council Vice Chair; King County Council Members Carolyn Edmonds , Bob Ferguson, Kathy Lambert, Dwight Pelz, Rob McKenna, Dow Constantine, Steve Hammond, Larry Gossett, Jane Hague, David Irons, and Julia Patterson; Daryl Grigsby, Division Manager, KC DNRP WLRD; Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director; David deCourcy, Chief of Staff; Mike Reed, Lead Analyst; Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

